WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Oct. 29, 2014

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, Nov. 12. The meeting will be held at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
· OPEN ENROLLMENT- The Benefits Open Enrollment is from Oct. 20-Nov.14. It is important to know that you have to renew your FSA( Flexible Spending Account ) EVERY YEAR. IT DOES NOT ROLLOVER. Some of our Members in the past have not had an FSA because they didn’t renew.
· PERSONAL DAYS ROLLOVER- To rollover your Personal Days, go to OneHR.ge.com, or call 1-800-315-1082, Option 0.
· GUIDE DOGS COOKOUT- Thanks to all who attended or volunteered for the Guide Dogs of America Cookout. It is greatly appreciated.
· SAFETY TRAINING- Stewards, make sure your crew is caught up with their Safety Training for the year. It is a VPP requirement.
· WINTER WEATHER GEAR- There is going to be a new process for ordering winter weather gear. Details to follow.
· CBC MEETING- The Committee will be meeting with the CBC ( Central Bargaining Committee ) on Nov. 14 to discuss the upcoming National Contract. They will pass anything that they have learned on to the Members after this meeting.
· IAM 912 LOCAL ELECTIONS- Local Elections are coming up in November. Your Steward is posting a flyer in your Area on this matter.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split The Pot winner was Dave Sucher. Dave donated the money to the Troops. Thanks Dave.

“The plain truth is that labor is the chief representative force that keeps the real special interests from dominating American political life.” Lane Kirkland ( Former President, AFL-CIO )

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912





To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

